
Our offices are open (again) from Monday 11th
May
Following the Federal Government's
announcement of relaxed Coronavirus
restriction measures, and confirmation from
the State Government that these will apply
here from next week, we'll be re-opening our
offices from Monday 11th May.

We've been fortunate that we've been able to
continue, even with the doors close, as we work
with our clients to intepret and implement the
many and varied business stimulus measures
announced by the Federal and State
Governments. Nevertheless, we hope this will
allow us to return to a greater level of
accessibility for things like document signing,
pick-ups and drop-offs.

In accordance with Government
recommendations, we'll still be taking precautions, including restricting the number of people in the office
at any one time, social-distancing and providing hand sanitiser for all guests.

If you're at all concerned about a risk to your own health, please continue to take advantage of the
remote measures we have been using during our shutdown. We are available by phone and email of
course, as always, and in addition we can use your video conferencing application of choice. We can
even arrange for you to electronically sign your documents if you prefer.

While this is a tentative step forward, we're looking forward to the world opening up again just a little, and
we hope you are too. It's only been a little over a month, but it feels like a lifetime.

We're here to help you, and we will continue to offer complimentary phone calls to support you
and your business with the impact of this crisis and the resulting stimulus measures during this
time.

Please contact us if you have any questions or require assistance.
  

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation.

For further advice or information please contact us. Whilst this newsletter is issued as a guide, no
responsibility is accepted by Dewings for loss by any person acting or refraining from acting on the
material provided. The information enclosed should not be substituted for professional advice.

http://www.dewings.com.au/
https://www.dewings.com.au/contact-us/


This information is not ‘financial product advice’ as defined by the Corporations Act. Taxation is only one
of the matters that you need to consider when making a decision on a financial product. You should
consider seeking advice from an Australian Financial Services licensee before making any decisions in
relation to a financial product.

You're receiving this email because you are a client or business contact of Dewings and have given us permission to correspond
with you by email.

Unsubscribe ldegnan@dewings.com.au from this list.

Our mailing address is:
Dewings
PO Box 170
Fullarton, South Australia 5063
Australia

Add us to your address book

Copyright (C) 2020 Dewings All rights reserved.

Forward this email to a friend
Update your profile

https://dewings.us2.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=e4180a89c436fa04022c1333b&id=391c49e89a&e=a12735c4a2&c=6d5d180ee9
https://dewings.us2.list-manage.com/vcard?u=e4180a89c436fa04022c1333b&id=391c49e89a
http://us2.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=e4180a89c436fa04022c1333b&id=6d5d180ee9&e=a12735c4a2
https://dewings.us2.list-manage.com/profile?u=e4180a89c436fa04022c1333b&id=391c49e89a&e=a12735c4a2
http://www.mailchimp.com/email-referral/?utm_source=freemium_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral_marketing&aid=e4180a89c436fa04022c1333b&afl=1

